
 
 

 
Thursday 14th June 2018  7.30pm 

KATE HUDSON  
General Secretary of National CND 

will be talking on new UN Nuclear Ban Treaty 
and current global nuclear tensions on the  

60th Anniversary of CND 

Public Meeting at Sarum College, 
19 The Close, Salisbury, SP1 2EE 

Free entry, all welcome, refreshments available 
Doors open 7.00pm 

The talk will be followed by Salisbury CND AGM    

************************************************************************* 
Join in a Vigil for Peace and Justice prior to the meeting,  from 

6.15pm to 6.30pm, alongside 
National CND’s massive 60th Anniversary symbol, 

to mark the ICAN UN NUCLEAR BAN TREATY currently 
being signed by countries opposed to nuclear weapons 

*************************************************************************   
Caroline Lanyon 01722 321865    www.cndsalisbury.org.uk
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